
Dear Parents  

This is hereby informed that the Parents of Students of 

Classes III to V can come to school on this Sunday ie 

12th July 2020 to collect the checked notebooks 

between 10 am to 12 pm.  

 Note :- Only checked notebooks will be returned to 

Parents. Holidays Homework will not be returned and 

will be kept safe in the School only for official record.  

Regards  

JMPS 


